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ATTORNEYS WITTENBERG AND KILLORAN
CONTRIBUTE TO THE AMERICAN BAR
ASSOCIATION SECTION OF LITIGATION HEALTH
LAW LITIGATION NEWSLETTER

O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing S.C. attorneys Christa Wittenberg and Grant Killoran
recently contributed articles to the Spring 2015 Edition of the Health Law Litigation
Newsletter published by the American Bar Association Section of Litigation.

Attorney Wittenberg, an associate in the firm’s Litigation Practice Group, authored an article
entitled “The Constitutional Framework for Public Health Responses to Disease Outbreaks,”
analyzing the role of federal and state government in responding to contagious disease
outbreaks, such as the recent Ebola virus crisis.

Attorney Killoran, the Chair of the firm’'s Litigation Practice Group and one of the State Bar of
Wisconsin’s Delegates to the ABA House of Delegates, authored an article entitled “American
Bar Association House of Delegates Update” discussing a number of resolutions passed by
the ABA House of Delegates at the ABA Mid-Year Meeting in Houston in February.

A complete copy of the Spring 2015 Edition of the ABA Section of Litigation Health Law
Litigation Newsletter can be found at americanbar.org.
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